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November, 2023
Dear All,

After the huge success last year, on
behalf of Mel Crozier, St Mary’s
PTA are delighted to once again be
holding a festive Wreath Making
‘Workshop on Friday 24th
November, 7-9pm.

The workshop will be held at the
delightful Victorian Admaston
Village Hall, Staffordshire, WS15 3NH, just 5 minutes from St Mary’s.

The cost of the workshop is £45 and this includes a live demonstration by Mel
and all the supplies you need to make a basic medium wreath with orange
slices, cones, cinnamon sticks and lotus heads and ribbon of your choice.

You are very welcome to bring extra bits and pieces if you have a colour
scheme that you would like to work towards, or any of your own foliage that
you may wish to include.

Additional luxury supplies such as chillies, feathers and whole oranges will be
available to purchase at extra cost on the night.

A warming glass of mulled wine and a delicious mince pie are also included
in the evening’s festivities, which is held in the beautifully festive village hall
complete with open fires.

Places sold out fast last year and numbers are limited, so if you would like to
book your spot, or for further information, please call or message Mel on
07989 963844

For each wreath sold, a contribution will be made to the PTA, so not only will
you enjoy a fun evening making a beautiful Christmas wreath that will be the
envy of your friends, you will also be helping to support our lovely school!

Best Wishes, PTA xx




